Special Meeting on Possible Land Development

Meeting called to order at 5:31 p.m. Archie Gettig started by opening the floor up for suggestions and help and what we can expect. Penn Dot stated that zoning will need to be changed in that area, they will need to drill one well and septic. Liz from the Centre County Planning and Development talked about need to stay in touch with them and that will help along the way.

It was asked if the developer has proposed any language as of yet and the answer to that is not yet. Penn Dot stated that we will need a HOP and a Traffic Inpact Study. They will need lighting, draining, connections, traffic lights and timed access is where the guiderail ends. ONVO will be responsible for the signage. The process of rezoning must go through Centre County Planning and there is a 45 day wait for review,

Onvo is waiting on what the Township decides to do with rezoning.

Meeting closed at 6:24

There was an ad run 7 days prior to the meeting in the Lock
Haven Express